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Thursday, 11th January, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Reception Trip – RSPB Old Moor  
 

Next half term, as part of our All Things Bright and Beautiful topic, we will be going to visit RSPB Old 
Moor. The children will have the opportunity to explore a variety of pond and land minibeasts and 
their habitats. 
 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 6th March 2024. We ask for a contribution of £15.42 towards 
the cost of the trip to be paid by no later than Wednesday 7th February 2024. It is important for us to 
stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental contributions it will not be possible for 
this valuable trip to take place and it will be cancelled.  
 

Your child will need to arrive at school at 8.45am, and our expected return time is approximately 
3.00pm. Children will be collected as normal from their classroom doors at 3:15pm. Your child will 
need to wear their school uniform, wear suitable shoes such as trainers for walking and have a coat 
with them. We will be outside for most of the day so please send suitable clothing dependent on the 
weather.  
 

Your child will be provided with a packed lunch from the school kitchen. Please ensure you fill out their 
sandwich preference below and also details of any allergies they have. We will also be taking fruit for 
the children to have as a snack. If your child has packed lunches you can send them with this as 
normal.  
 

A school packed lunch will consist of:  
- Choice of sandwich - ham, cheese or tuna  
- Plain sponge bun  
- Fruit or veg sticks  
- Bottle of water  
 

Your child will need to bring their water bottle to school as normal, please note – children should not 
be sent with fizzy drinks or drinks in glass bottles. Children should carry this in a bag that they will be 
able to carry around with them easily such as a backpack.  
 

Please fill in the google form below asap. The contribution of £15.42 should be paid via parent pay by 
no later than Wednesday 7th February 2024.  
 

https://forms.gle/pHJ4t7HZ8iy7iqZ18 

 

Yours sincerely  
 

Miss Cowling, Mrs Spencer and Miss Jones 
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